
 
 

 

 

Live . Love . Learn - Littletown 

Friday 16th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to start by saying a huge well done to our Year 6 children for being so amazing in their SATS 
throughout this week. They have shown a wonderful attitude, embraced the challenge and shown great 
effort and focus throughout. The whole school cheered them as they stood up in assembly this afternoon. 
Year 6 now turn their focus to their Dartmoor residential and the end of school production which are both 
equally as important! My thanks to the Year 6 staff for supporting the children, the PTFA for subsidising 
their ‘SATS breakfast’ and to Cath in the kitchen for coming in early to cook for them.  

Also this week, Year 2 enjoyed their trip to Seaton wetlands on Monday and Tuesday where they had a great 
day and behaved brilliantly. My thanks to all the parents who gave up their time to accompany the children 
without whom, trips cannot take place. On Tuesday some of our Year 5 children continued their swimming 
lessons and on Wednesday, 5JF visited Honiton Community College for a Food Technology session (right in 
the middle of their Ofsted inspection!).  

Next week we have our final wellbeing week of the school year. Please find full details below which were 
shared with the children by the Wellbeing Ambassadors in assembly this afternoon. Also next week, on 
Tuesday, some Year 5 children have their final swimming session of the year, some Y6 children travel to 
Honiton Primary School for a Rounders tournament and some of our Year 3 and 4 children take part in a 
quad kids event at Honiton Community College. On Wednesday, 5GW/GA visit the Community College for 
their Food Technology session and six Year 4 children will accompany me to the Honiton Learning 
Community Youth Speak event at Awliscombe. On Thursday, Year 6 have their celebration trip to Crealy. 
Year 2 have their outdoor classrooms next week with 2CL/DB on Thursday and 2AL on Friday.  

Yours faithfully 

David Perkins 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children’s news 
 

Nursery 

In Nursery they have been drawing and labeling maps of farms. 

 

Reception 

In Reception they have been making information books about animals. They have made parrots and used 

split pins to make their wings move. 

 

Year 1 

In Year 1 they  learnt about relay races,  learnt about James Rizzi in Art and fake buildings. 

 

Year 2  

In Year 2 they have been learning about mechanisms in DT and in PSHE they have been learning about 

secrets. They  visited Seaton wetlands and in Maths they have been telling the time. 

 

Year 3 

In Year 3 they have been learning about time in Maths and in French they have been learning rooms. 

 

Year 4 

In Year 4 we have been using Maths infinity and we have been making electric circuits. We have also been 

learning about Islamic stars and Sumerian inventions. 

 

Year 5 

In Year 5 we have been making Greek slides and translating shapes.   

 

Year 6 

In Year 6  they are finishing SATS and they will soon be going to Crealy. 

 
 
Mental Wellbeing 
We will be holding our final Mental Wellbeing Week next week! 

 

The Wellbeing Ambassadors have organised a week’s worth of activities for the children to do whilst at 

school with a different wellbeing theme. For ‘Take a Break Friday’ they are organising a pyjama day and cake 

sale. To take part children and staff are able to wear pyjamas/non-uniform to school for a donation of 50p 

per child/£1 per family or cakes to sell after school. All the proceeds will go to our local charity Parental 

Minds which helps support local families. 

 

The cake sale will be held on the front playground on Friday from 3.30pm. Please remember if you are able 

to donate cakes we are a nut free school and they can be brought into school on Friday morning. 

 

 



Walking to school 

This afternoon we were pleased to welcome Vicky into school to give out certificates to nearly 50 children 

who have walked to school more since January. Vicky and I presented a range of bronze, silver and gold 

certificates to children from Nursery to Year 6. My thanks to Vicky for this excellent initiative. Look out for 

details of the next one after half term! 

 
 

Week Beginning 19th May 2025 events  

Monday 19th May Tuesday 20th May 
 

Wednesday 21st 
May 
 

Thursday 22nd May 
 

Friday 23rd May 
 
 

 Year 5 swimming Y4 Youth Speak  2CL/DB outdoor 
classroom  

Pyjama day and 

cake sale 

Nursery outdoor 
classroom  

Y3/4 quad kids 
HCC 

Nursery stay and 
play 2:30 - 3:30 

Year 6 Crealy trip 2AL outdoor 

classroom 

  5GW/GA Food 
Tech HCC 

  

 

Caitlin’s hair for Little Princess Trust 

As you know we have had multiple children chop and donate their hair to the Little Princess Trust raising 

money for the causes too. Caitlin in Year 6 has been inspired to donate her hair. Please see a link below to 

her fundraising page should you be able to support this charity with any donation, big or small. Caitlin will 

be getting her hair cut during half term and it will be quite a different look on her return to school! We all 

wish her the very best.  

 

https://trk.justgiving.com/f/a/7r48sdgy8-3uYKT5zcdCZg~~/AAME8RA~/pbhMG7a7-xS4LRnjKVIjaFhj9_oyA9

N2KxpeOFQl22EHgyJuFQWORgqDZel4HGIYhWfJY5c--9zf34fvDDc0nkOC9_Sofo-C2bopLpx0tcKmiXFwy1DqLq

Wf84g3b5PMZ_DlKsRfhvoFjml9sUejdKWW67mn0Rnw1mrCYZWvhpBhIsLEYvs_tPhwQB9kghp9l16HIOVqvwe

IrHPURDCUP5foT9jmDjXDy0qVvftsnAx6MIKxvpEmZ1B-E8dJhHrF2ZtSYHlGhzLJmf1nE9s6JVZBPaRA8BxXwXP8

hSBggEf76VxkQ8WsZQ01R89Z-I16PfNiUmBAv-UohM0j41BsdAYM6NcFuY3cBBiaTmatZWjwG2aRzvp177Hd8L

Kn5xQ0 
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